Please pray for our Dead whose Anniversaries occur about this time:
Mary Olejniczak, May Ramsey, Mary Booty, Gwendoline Ling, Edward Kent, Maureen Bentley,

 Mary Gallagher, Arnold Compton, Kathleen Rochford, Gloria Hurley, Elizabeth McHale, 

Edward Clifford, Olive Barry, Mary Rice, Elizabeth Lewis, Enda Greensmith, 

Pat Gahagan, Alan Wise, Edward Sizer, Rev Fr More, Pierce Ryan, 

Christopher Doige, Mary Doherty, Maureen Hedley, 

Please pray for all who are sick in our hospital, our nursing homes and at home. For those who are anxious, bereaved or struggling in the Faith. May they experience the healing hands of Jesus through our prayerful actions and visitations. Especially we pray for:
 Margaret Alake, Fr Michael Butler, Isla Caton, Maddison Clarke, Dyllis Dangerfield,
 Jose De Abreu, Fr John Duckett, Gary Enever, Joanne Fitzsimmons, Veronica Flood,
 Margaret Harvey, Ben Holmes, Evelyn Hughes, Fatima Hussein, Hannah Jermain, 
Fr Tom Jordan, Benjamin Joseph, Paula Lam, Mrs D Langan, Fr John McKeon, 
Patricia Medlin, Teishan Mulholland, Brendan O’Connor, Callista Ogbogu,
 Jacqueline O’Neill, Chioma Onwumere, Bernadette O’Sullivan, Fr Eamonn Power, 
Anna Maria Sposito, Chris Surtees, Fr John Taylor, Andrew Todd, Danny Toye, Eileen Terrell,
 Betty Walsh, Trudy Wijeyeratnam, Mary Williams and Nan Yan Wu.
Travelling Chalice
Please return the Chalice BEFORE   the next person is scheduled to collect it

                                      

                                                           4th /5th May 
   Justyna Oleksa                   9.30am       

                                                      11th /12th May  
   Barbara Saymoni               9.30am


                                       18th /19th May             Dr Z Monika                       9.30am

We welcome Fr Dominic back this weekend to supply for Fr Tom following his treatment.

Lenten Lunches Many thanks to all who came to our Lenten lunches, provided raffle prizes, including 2 bottles of spirits and private donations of £124. The total raised for various charities was £1,360. A special thank you to the Guides for their wonderful waitressing.

Building & Maintenance Fund The Building & Maintenance collection raised £410.97. Bless you for your continued support.

Golden Club On Wednesday 15th May the Golden Club are hosting a late Coffee Morning to raise funds for the SVP. Come along and enjoy some home baking and join in our raffle. Everyone welcome.

Gift Aid If you use the weekly offertory envelopes, please collect your new box of envelopes from the Porch. If you have any queries please contact Tony Hable our Gift Aid organiser at romford-giftaid@dioceseofbrentwood.org or the Parish Office on 01708 740308.
Car Park Permits Application forms for permits for the new tax year 2019/2020 are available in the porch. A reminder that the car park is not for overnight use or for leaving the car while at work. 

Calais Light 21st to 23rd June, Calais Light, the car-sharing convoy which takes friendly volunteers to Calais to work with refugee charities. Sign up for a convoy at www.calaislight.com or donate by emailing: calaislight@yahoo.com 

Service of Healing prayer at St. Joseph's Church, Upminster Tuesday 7th May 8pm. For details contact Richard & Frances Healy 01708 250717

Scouts/Cubs/Beavers will resume Tuesday 7th May.

Catholic Charity seeks Trustees with professional skills. Caritas Anchor House serves some of the most vulnerable people in East London, including rough sleepers and homeless people. CAH is seeking Catholic Trustees with professional expertise in marketing, finance or property, to help guide and support the CAH Management Team in their vital work. For more information 

email trusteeworks@reachvolunteering.org.uk . 

Study Day on the Apocalypse at Christ the Eternal High Priest, Gidea Park on Saturday 1st June, 10.30am – 3pm. Admission is free and refreshments will be provided. Please bring your own lunch. Please make your booking by email to GPstudydays@gmail.com
The next “Enquirers’ Evening” for those considering or interested in a vocation to the priesthood is on Tuesday 7th May at St Edmund of Canterbury Church in Loughton. Deacon Gary Dench, who is soon to be ordained to the priesthood will join us and give us some input. Please contact Fr Mark Swires - vocprom@dioceseofbrentwood.org for more information.

Faith Evening on the Liturgical Year On Wednesday 12th June at 7 pm at Christ the Eternal High Priest, Gidea Park, RM2 6DH.  Fr David Manson will lead an evening on the Liturgical Year, exploring the main seasons of the Church’s year and explaining how the feasts of the Church are celebrated. Admission is free but please book your place by email to GPstudydays@gmail.com
Brentwood Catholic Children’s Society has several charity places remaining for the London to Brighton Bike Ride on 15th September 2019.  Riders are asked to pay a registration fee of £55 and make a commitment to raise £150 for ‘bccs’.  For more information, please visit www.bccs.org.uk/GetInvolved/Events or call Julie Abbott on 01268 784544/07912 277413
The Ursuline Sisters in Brentwood require a Care Supervisor to manage the day–to-day provision of care for Sisters resident in the Grange.  Applicants should have General Nursing qualifications, experience with staff management and a driving licence.  Approximately 25 hours per week with some flexibility.   Please telephone 01277 260156 for application form.
St Peters RC Primary School Dagenham require a full-time SENDCO in September 2019. Closing date - Friday 10th May at midday. Pay grade MPS or UPS with SEN allowance. Please phone 0208 270 6524 for an application pack.

Free Childs Cot (without mattress) available. Can be delivered. Contact 01708 762840.

This Week in Church 

Saturday 4th     

6.30pm
Maureen Maude RIP (Heneghan) 

Sunday 5th  
     
9.30am
Aileen Clare RIP (Fitzpatrick) 


11.30am 
Peggy Reynolds RIP (Geary) 

Monday 6th            
12noon 
Private Intention (Sick & Retired Clergy) 

Tuesday 7th       
12noon 
James Carey (Foundation)     

Wednesday 8th 


12noon
Elizabeth McHale RIP (McHale)   

Thursday 9th                 
8.30am
Service of the Word/Holy Communion    

Friday 10th         
 
12noon 
Ints of Mary Kelly (Murnane)     

Saturday 11th     

6.30pm
Brian McKie RIP (Grannell)  


1.00pm
Communion for the First Time 


Sunday 12th    
     
9.30am
Maisie Taylor RIP (Maguire)  


11.30am 
The People of the Parish  
Morning Prayer of the Church is celebrated after the morning services.

Sacrament of Reconciliation is normally held on Saturday between 5.30pm. – 6.15pm.

IN VIEW OF FR TOM’S HEALTH SITUATION MASSES ARE SUBJECT TO ALTERATION AT SHORT NOTICE

What’s On?
Mon 6th      
St Edwards Preschool
9.00am-3.00pm
Parish Hall

Knit & Natter 
2.30pm-4.30pm
Community Centre
Tues 7th      
Parent & Toddler Group 
9.45am-11.45am
Parish Hall 

Beavers/Cubs/Scouts
5.00pm-9.30pm
Parish Hall

St Vincent de Paul
7.00pm
Community Centre
Weds 8th    
St Edwards Preschool
9.00am-3.00pm
Parish Hall

Golden Club 
1.00pm
Community Centre

Guides
7pm-8.30pm
Parish Hall 

Adult Confirmation Meeting
7.30pm
Priest’s House

Thurs 9th     
St Edwards Preschool
9.00am – 12nooon
Parish Hall 

Hospital – Fr Tom
Fri 10th        
St Edwards Preschool
9.00am-3.00pm
Parish Hall
Sat 11th 
Communion for the First Time
1.00pm
Church
Sun 12th       
Legion of Mary 
after 11.30am Mass
Community Centre

Rainbows/Brownies
2pm- 5pm
Parish Hall

Confirmation Session/Reconciliation 6.00pm Community Centre & Church
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	Parish newsletter   ST. EDWARD THE CONFESSOR

CATHOLIC CHURCH

(St Edward is the Patron Saint of our Deanery)

   Parish Priest: Father Tom Jordan 

  5 Park End Road, Romford, Essex RM1 4AT

  Telephone & Fax: 01708 740308

  e-mail: romford@dioceseofbrentwood.org

  Parish Website www.stedwards-romford.org.uk    

  Diocese of Brentwood Registered Charity No.234092

  Web Site: www.dioceseofbrentwood.net 

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
   St. Peter’s Primary School         01708 745506

  Head Teacher:                              Mrs Jenny Waterfield    


Our Parish is part of the Brentwood Diocese and Alan Williams is our Bishop 

and we belong to the Havering Deanery.

We are twinned with the parish of Regina Pacis, Ladysmith, Diocese of Dundee, South Africa, 

and pray for their Bishop, Graham Rose.

The Third Sunday of Easter (C)

5th May 2019 
This is the account of the final appearance of Jesus to the disciples in the Gospel of John. The longer version in the lectionary also includes the words of Jesus to Simon Peter: 'Feed my lambs! Feed my sheep!' The scene is simple. The disciples seem disorientated, engaging in their previous occupation of fishing. Have they abandoned any idea of going out to preach the good news? The risen Jesus comes to them as a friend and provides for their needs: their need to make a living, their need for breakfast. The risen Christ retains his full humanity, including his concern for people in their day to day situations, however menial. The offering of bread and fish is a reminder of the miracle of the loaves and fishes worked in chapter 6 of the gospel, which pointed to the Eucharist, the memorial of his cross and resurrection to new life. 
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